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BY EMAIL ONLY 
Hardyal Dhindsa 
Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall 
Ripley, Derbyshire 
DE5 3RS 

Date 4 February, 2021 

 
 
 
 

  

Dear Commissioner 
 

Re: Proposed Precept for 2021/22 
 
I am writing to report the outcome of the meeting of the Police and Crime Panel held virtually 
on 4 February 2021 at which you were in attendance. 
 
As you are aware, the Panel reviewed your proposed precept for 2021/22 in accordance with 
its duty under the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011. I am writing to confirm 
that the Panel supported your proposed precept without recommendations. The Panel did 
request a breakdown of the figures detailed in annex B – Budget for the Office of the Police 
and Crime Commissioner 2021/22. 
 
As is required by the legislation, this letter, confirming the Panel’s decision, will be published 
by placing it on the Council’s website. I look forward to receiving your response to the Panel’s 
decision and I would suggest that we follow previous practice by placing the report and your 
response on our respective websites at the same time. 
 
I am providing a copy of this letter to your Chief Executive, David Peet.  

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Vicky Wibberley 

Chair of the Police and Crime Panel 
Cc. David Peet, Chief Executive of the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
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